
Attachment No. 6 
April 22, 2016 
April 4, 2016 emails from Richelle McMurtry with the HBA of Metro Denver updating residential fire 
sprinkler adoptions in metro area.  Excerpts taken from two emails, please refer to highlighted text. 
 
 
You got it: 
 
Jurisdictions with Sprinkler Mandates in Metro Denver 
Boulder City 
Boulder County 
Golden 
Louisville 
Superior 
Westminster 
 
 
Richelle McMurtry  
Government Affairs Manager 
rmcmurtry@hbadenver.com 
cell:      303-263-4377 
office:  303-778-1400  
direct:  303-551-6733  
9033 E Easter Place | Suite 200 | Centennial CO  80112 
 

 
 
From: Richelle McMurtry [mailto:RMcMurtry@hbadenver.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 2:59 PM 
To: Buckley, Patrick - CD 
Subject: RE: Residential Sprinkler adoptions 
 
Thanks and great news! I’ll plan on attending Study Session.  
 
Of course - Out of the 34 jurisdictions we cover; Boulder City, Boulder County, Westminster, Louisville, 
Golden and Superior adopted the sprinkler mandates. Of which, Westminster and potentially (but not 
likely) Superior are up for code adoption this year. Centennial, Lone Tree and Castle Pines adopted a 
mandatory option (only 1 home of the over 280+ that were built in the past 3 years under the option 
opted to install sprinklers. That homeowner is a fire fighter who actively lobbies for the sprinkler 
mandate - not a legitimate consumer.) Please let me know if I can help any further. 
 
Richelle McMurtry  
Government Affairs Manager 
rmcmurtry@hbadenver.com 
cell:      303-263-4377 
office:  303-778-1400  
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